132004/0 REPS OBJ d@_}

From: Paul Fountain [mailto: @btinternet.com]

Sent: 23 December 2013 17:34

To: Jenman, Rebecca

Subject: Planning Application 132004/0 Land at Castle End, Lea, Ross-on-Wye

DPear Ms. Jenman,

Re: the above application,I would like to make the following objection.

The Parish Councillors of Lea Parish Council have looked at the amendments made
to the application and unanimously agree that the amendments do nothing to
address the principal concerns about these proposals. The Council reiterates
its objections in the strongest terms.

Regards
Councillor Paul Fountain

On behalf of Lea Parish Council



